
Make checks payable to: REACH 

Please send donations to: Rescue African Children, PO Box 836, Roseville, CA 95661

Help!  UGANDAS DEATH RATE HAS DOUBLED AND THEY ARE ON FULL LOCKDOWN AGAIN 

Dear friends, I hope all is well with each of you and family. Thank you for praying for the world 
during these hard times. Here in Uganda things are not good as COVID19 is back again and 
worse than the first time. We are seeing death in greater numbers than we saw last time. I have 
lost two close relatives in two weeks’ time. And, many families are going through the same all 
over Uganda. Hospitals are full with not enough oxygen and medicine. The death rate is higher 
than what is recorded in hospitals as many people die in their homes. We need prayers. The 
country was put on total lockdown for 42 days on June 6th, with everything closed (that means 
Omega School is empty and closed) and no movement of people allowed from one district to 
another. Things are not good for people again as Ugandans are not allowed to open their small 
businesses in all large towns. In the villages people have food as this is harvest time. We need to 
help people staying in towns with some food since they live from hand to mouth. So if they are 
not working it means they cannot buy food. Thank you for helping last time. I am even afraid to 
ask for help again. However, may the Lord lead us all in this. My wife, Joan has been sick but 
she is now better. The rest of the family is ok with no issues and thank you for the prayers. 

Blessings to you all as we pray for each other.        ….Fred Tumwebaze


If you feel led, please earmark any extra donations to the category… For Food 
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To Write your Child:

Your child/pastor’s name/#

c/o  Fred Tumwebaze	 

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 836

Roseville, CA 95661

ken@rescueafricanchildren.org


REACH AFRICA:

Rescue African Children

PO Box 804

Jinja, Uganda - Africa

fred@rescueafricanchildren.org


Gifts received by August 15th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

New  -  Time line for Covid19 and Omega School

• March, 2020 - Complete Lockdown begins - Omega School Closed.

• Delivery of food to children’s families at home shortly follows.

• October 2020 - Final year candidates are allowed to return to school for Term II and Term III.

• January 2021 - Primary 6 is allowed to return to Omega School for Term II and Term III.

• June 2021 - Proposed return for Primary 4 & 5 for Term II and then Term III to begin.  

• July 2021 - Proposed return for Primary 1, 2, & 3 for Term II and then Term III to begin.  

• June 2021 - School is locked down for 45 days as Covid takes hold again.  

• June 2021 - In Japan, 2 Ugandan Olympians test positive for the new Delta Covid variant.
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